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Wendesday 30th March 2022 

 

Trip to Sherwood Forest 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our Nottingham History and Geography topics and to enhance our English unit on Robin 

Hood, we have arranged an exciting trip to Sherwood Forest for Friday 22nd April. The day will 

consist of two workshops. The first on Robin Hood and medieval life and the second, orienteering 

around the park where they will visit the Major Oak and try out their map reading skills on the 

orienteering course. 

The children should come to school suitably dressed in their own clothes for a day outdoors. They 

will need to wear a waterproof coat, a hat and suitable shoes for walking. A named packed lunch 

will be required for the day. Please make sure you have included a bottle of water for your child (no 

glass bottles or cans please). Please be aware that we have a no nut policy so please do not 

include any nuts, or known traces of nuts, in their lunch boxes. Please can lunch boxes and drinks 

be put into a small rucksack for the children to carry. If you would prefer the school to provide a 

packed lunch, please state when paying on MyEd. 

The coach will leave school at 9:15am so please can your child arrive no later than 8:45am so that 

we can register them earlier than usual. Home time will be as normal, provided there are no traffic 

issues, as we are due to arrive back to school at 3:15pm. Please give travel sickness medication 

before coming to school if needed. Tablets for the return journey must be given to the class teacher 

in a sealed, named envelope with instructions for administering them.  

For the trip to proceed, we require a voluntary contribution of £13.00; this includes the return travel 

and the educational sessions. Payment should be made using MyEd where parental consent will 

also be obtained. Please pay all monies by Monday 18th April. 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Mrs McGee, Miss Ryan and Mrs Walsh 
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